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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Larry Dick <dickl@frontiernet.net>
Sent: Friday, March 20, 2015 5:01 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Water Quality Certification Program

Dear Sirs; 
  
I am writing to object to the water board staff recommendation in the draft ERI.  exporting most or all 
of Lake Almanor's cold water pool to achieve a marginal benefit far downstream would be an 
ecological travesty.   I'm sure that there is a much less expensive way to achieve a lower temperature 
downstream. 
This will destroy the fishing in Lake Almanor. 
  
Thank you  for your consideration of this matter. 
  
Larry Dick 
resident of Lake Almanor. 


